
CELEBRATING
MVTA & RVTS

Celebrating 40 years of the MVTA! We're
proud of our commitment to advocating

for RVTs in Manitoba. RVTs play a vital role
in veterinary medicine, improving and

advocating for animal healthcare
excellence.

J O I N  U S  I N  C E L E B R A T I N G  O U R  R V T S



OVERCOMING

CHALLENGES
Together

JOIN US IN CELEBRATING OUR RVTS

Despite challenges, they persevere with
support from all members of the veterinary

team. Let's celebrate their devotion and
dedication to animal healthcare.

R V T S  A R E  R E S I L I E N T



JOIN US IN CELEBRATING OUR RVTS

Full Potential
UNLOCKING RVTS’

Harnessing and leveraging the advanced
and extensive skillset of RVTs can bring
substantial advantages to workplaces.

Empowering your RVTs is a key factor in
boosting overall job satisfaction.

E M P O W E R I N G  R V T S



Thank You
to our dedicated RVT members who

have devoted their profession to
veterinary medicine. Their expertise

and skills, nurtured in supportive
environments, pave the way for a

fulfilling future. Let's envision a
thriving career for RVTs!

JOIN US IN CELEBRATING OUR RVTS





REWARDING
DEDICATION

EMPOWERING RVTS WITH FAIR COMPENSATION AND BENEFITS

RECOGNIZE RVTS' CAREER LONGEVITY WITH FAIR
COMPENSATION. WE APPLAUD EMPLOYERS WHO
VALUE THEIR HARD WORK AND DEDICATION TO

THIS INDUSTRY.



T H R I V I N G
TOGETHER

EMPOWERING RVTS WITH FAIR COMPENSATION AND BENEFITS

HAPPY TEAMS LEAD TO SUCCESS! DISCOVER
STRATEGIES TO ATTRACT AND RETAIN RVTS.

TRANSPARENT COMMUNICATION ABOUT
COMPENSATION MATTERS.



L E A D I N G
T H E  W A Y

EMPOWERING RVTS WITH FAIR COMPENSATION AND BENEFITS

RVTS LEAD BY EXAMPLE. THEIR CONSTANT
CONTINUED LEARNING AND ADVANCING THEIR

SKILLS PAVE THE WAY FOR A BRIGHTER FUTURE.
APPLAUD THEIR COMMITMENT TO EXCELLENCE.



ITS ABOUT
BALANCE

EMPOWERING RVTS WITH FAIR COMPENSATION AND BENEFITS

BALANCE MATTERS! EMPLOYERS, OFFERING
GENEROUS LEAVE, PROMOTE WELL-BEING.

CELEBRATE WORKPLACES THAT PRIORITIZE TEAM
HAPPINESS AND FAIR COMPENSATION.



P O S I T I V E
C H A N G E

EMPOWERING RVTS WITH FAIR COMPENSATION AND BENEFITS

TOGETHER, WE CREATE POSITIVE CHANGE!
EMPOWER YOURSELF AND THE MVTA TO

ADVOCATE FOR YOUR PROFESSION. SUCCESS
STORIES REMIND US THAT CHANGE IS POSSIBLE.


